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The Central  PA Advanced Manufacturing  Industry  Partnership  has  funding  and
resources available to support the development and expansion of apprenticeship
programs in your company.

To  learn  more,  consider  joining  us  on  Thursday,  February  9th  from 1-3pm in
Lewisburg.  Click on the flyer for additional information.

CPWDC Industry Partnership Apprenticeship Flyer
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